
James A. Wilson 
Direct Dial   (614) 464-5606 
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E-Mail - jawilson@vorys.com 

 

November 25, 2008 
 

Via E-mail and Express Mail

Ms. Valerie Jarrett 
Mr. John Podesta 
Mr. Pete Rouse 
Co-Chairs, Obama-Biden Transition Project 
450 Fifth Street, NW 
Washington, DC  20530 
 
Re:  Transition Report on the Current State of Federal Antitrust and  
 Consumer Protection Enforcement 
 
Dear Ms. Jarrett and Messrs. Podesta and Rouse: 
 
On behalf of the American Bar Association Section of Antitrust Law, I am 
pleased to submit the enclosed Transition Report to President-Elect Obama 
and the next Administration regarding the Section’s views on the current 
state of federal antitrust and consumer protection enforcement, as well as 
recommendations regarding prospective policies and initiatives. 
 
Please note that these views are being presented only on behalf of the Section 
of Antitrust Law.  They have not been approved by the House of Delegates 
or the Board of Governors of the American Bar Association and should not 
be construed as representing the position of the American Bar Association. 
 
If you have any questions after reviewing this report, I would be happy to 
provide further comments. 

 
Sincerely,    

 
James A. Wilson  

 Chair, Section of Antitrust Law 
 

Enclosure 
 

cc:  Christine Varney 


